Notes from Worton Neighbourhood Plan Meeting
22 May 2016 7:00pm at The Rose & Crown
Attendees: Roger Wilshire, Suzanne Bonfield, Mark Fisher,
Richard Slack, Sandra Newman, Malcolm Powell, Nick
Stokes

Apologies: Chris Nixon, Ian Lansdown, Bob Gwilliam, pavia
Johnson

Roger Wilshire opened the meeting and stood down as Chair

® Dicky Parsons was duly elected as Chair and Malcolm Powell as Vice Chair

Nick Stokes to inform absent members of the group of the new roles and gain their approval
The Terms of Reference will be reviewed

The steering group will report back to the Parish Council on a regular basis

® Contact will be established with the Wiltshire Council liaison officer

Richard Slack will review the current legislation, Wiltshire guidelines and draft the scope and
aims of the Neighbourhood Plan. The draft will be published for approval.

Dicky Parsons will contact West Lavington and other villages locally

The group will try to recruit more volunteers — if was suggested that a minimum of 10 should
be on the steering group, including 3 Parish Councillors
® Dicky and Malcolm will investigate funding

Other neighbourhood plans will be researched with comments from reviewers.
A more in depth questionnaire will be considered regarding housing development
® A Neighbourhood Plan page will be published in the Bridge

Next meeting TBA



